
 

 

 
 
 

Note No: A284/2024 

 

 

Protocol Directorate of the Foreign, Commonwealth and Development Office presents 

its compliments to all Diplomatic Missions and International Organisations, and has 

the honour to inform them of a change of Assistant Marshal of the Diplomatic Corps.  

 

Alison MacMillan will be leaving the Foreign, Commonwealth and Development Office 

in June 2024. Her last day as Assistant Marshal of the Diplomatic Corps will be 30 

June 2024.  Mr David Hunt is the new Head of Royal Unit and Assistant Marshal of 

the Diplomatic Corps.   He will take up the position on Monday 1 July 2024,  His CV is 

attached.  

 

Protocol Directorate would like to remind all Diplomatic Missions and International 

Organisations that correspondence can be directed to the Director of Protocol’s Chief 

of Staff, Mr Jonathan Greensted. His contact details are: 

Jonathan.greensted@fcdo.gov.uk and +44 7935 317044. 

 

Protocol Directorate of the Foreign, Commonwealth and Development Office avails 

itself of this opportunity to renew to all Diplomatic Missions and International 

Organisations the assurances of its highest consideration.   

 

FOREIGN, COMMONWEALTH AND DEVELOPMENT OFFICE 

LONDON SW1A 2AH 

 

 14 JUNE 2024 
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